
5 Bell Autumn 2, 2021 

We’ve had  a number of special visitors this half term.  

Millie’s Trust came in to teach us emergency first aid.  

We took part in a web meeting with 4 time Olympic 

and 8 time World Champion sprinter, Michael Johnson 

and Reverend Chris who came in to speak to us about 

why being a Methodist is special. 

In our Forest school sessions 

we have been building our 

teamwork skills… and dens, 

developing our artistic 

talents and messing about 

in the mud! 

We ROCKED our Maths 

work this half term with an 

amazing celebration to launch 

the National TT Rockstars 

competition with a Dress As A 

Rockstar Day! 

We’ve also been learning how 

to calculate the perimeter and 

area of rectangles, and then get 

really good at multiplying 2 digit 

numbers. 

In PE we have had Grace, a specialist 

Dance teacher, working with us and she 

has been really impressed with how well 

we have been performing, even teaching 

us some moves that normally only much 

older children are taught. 


